
It’s nearly half term already! So here we are with Issue 5 of the PTA Newsletter with a 
round up of the new school year so far, and a reminder of key events for the year ahead.

The draw for the second month of the 
PTA 100 Club was made by 

Chris Harrison, BSL Tutor, at the PTA 
AGM on Friday 4 October. 

This month the lucky WINNER is…. 
Charlie Hadley, a member of Mary 

Hare staff, with lucky Number 27! 
The next draw will take place on 

Monday 4th November after half term.

AGM Update
This month saw our PTA Annual General 
Meeting, during which we reviewed activity 
and accounts from the previous year. The 
balance sheet is looking healthy, and we 
are looking forward to supporting some 
exciting school initiatives with funds.

All parents are automatically members of the PTA and we would greatly appreciate your support and help at 
meetings and events. So why don’t you join us to make sure that we are truly representative of all students 
within the whole school community, covering both Primary and Secondary, whilst also being inclusive of Deaf 
and Hearing parents. All meetings will be made accessible with either a BSL interpreter or captions. So please 
contact us if you are able to lend us your support in any way with activities or to get involved in the PTA.

Why not join us…

pta.maryhare@gmail.com please contact us if you would like to get involved, or have suggestions for the PTA
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Winner!

UPCOMING EVENTS

15th October – Virtual PTA 
8:30 – 9:30pm

-
15th November PTA Meet
at School 1:30 – 3:30pm

-
24th November 

Christmas Fayre
-

27th November – Virtual 
PTA

8:30 – 9:30pm
-

 5th December Virtual PTA 
8:30 – 9:30pm

Some of the projects you’ve FUNDED…  

All PTA positions were put to vote, and the 
following people have been elected:
Chair – Rob Thomas
Vice Chair – Tor Hunter
Secretary – Jennifer Loten
Treasurer – Sarah Mussett
Communication Lead – Michelle Fellows

A reminder…
from now until the 

end of NOVEMBER 
every time you shop 

at ASDA if you 
scan your ASDA 

Rewards Card a 
% of the value of 
your shop will be 

put in a CASHPOT 
for the school. 

Thanks to you we 
have already raised 

£67.07 so please 
keep shopping and 

scanning! Wood to enable some 
fantastic 6th Form projects

Sensory equipment for 
Primary School 

New kitchen equipment for the 
residential houses
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